WILLIAMS TOWNSHIP BOARD OF TRUSTEES MINUTES OF THE REGULAR MEETING January 12th, 2016

The regular meeting of Williams Township Board of Trustees was called to order by Supervisor Miller at 6:00 p.m. on Tuesday, January 12th, 2016. The meeting was held at the Township office.

Those present were: Supervisor Lee Miller, Road Commissioner Rich Bond, Clerk Melissa Loyd, Trustees: David May, Alan Justice, Assessor: Mark Thompson, Office Manager Debra Booker.

Guest present were Marla Justice.

The Pledge of Allegiance was led by Trustee Alan Justice.

Trustee May moved to approve the minutes of the December 8th 2015, board meeting. Second by Trustee Justice. Motion carried.

Trustee Justice moved to approve the monthly bills. Second by Trustee May. Motion carried.

Trustee May moved to approve payroll for the month of January. Second by Trustee Justice. Motion carried.

Supervisor Miller reported the parts for the bell have been received and the repairs are being made at this time.

Road Commissioner Bond reported the township has been clearing brush for the past 2 weeks with the use of a rented brush cutter. The recent flooding has not caused any long term damage t the township roadways. The flooding caused some debris in the roadway which was cleared by township employees.

Clerk Loyd reminded the board members our February meeting has been rescheduled to February 18th at 6:00pm.

The meeting was adjourned following a motion by Trustee May and a second by Trustee Justice.

	Respectfully submitted:
	Melissa Loyd, Williams Township Clerk
Town Clerk	
Supervisor	
02/18/2016	